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Friends, neighbors, and Sports Enthusiasts,

Lee Rebel soccer has become one of the premier soccer programs in the state of Texas.  Both the boys’ and girls’ programs have competed into the playoffs in recent history.  We need your support to continue competing at the highest levels.

The Lee Rebel Soccer Booster club primarily uses the money raised from program advertising to maintain and improve the workout turf and facilities, purchase equipment, and help with out of town travel.  Both girls and boys plan to compete in three pre-season tournaments in January, 2008.  Our teams will travel to the Dallas and Austin areas as well as host our own tournament here locally January 17-19.   We hope you will be able to attend and see first hand what a great soccer program we have.
The attached page outlines the contribution levels and advertising guidelines for the 2008 program ads.  Since we are now playing all our games at Grande Communications Stadium, there is an additional option for the scoreboard banner.  The low rates for seeing your company’s name in lights is outlined on the attachment.

The district season begins on February 2, 2008, so we would appreciate your response by December 21.  Please call us for pick up, or mail in using the enclosed envelope.

We appreciate your support of Rebel soccer and look forward to the teams’ successes in the upcoming season.

Sincerely,

Kim Hodges
Program Chairman







